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Herbalife CEO Michael O. Johnson
Statement Commemorating Veterans Day

LOS ANGELES--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- To commemorate Veterans Day, Herbalife Chairman
and Chief Executive Officer Michael O. Johnson released the following statement:

“Today we honor the men and women who have stepped forward to serve our country.
America’s veterans, active service members and their families shoulder a heavy
responsibility — and our entire nation thanks them.

“‘Herbalife is a global nutrition company with a rich, 35-year history in the United States. We
are proud of that history and proud of the Herbalife members who have served our nation so
proudly. On Veterans Day, we stand together with Americans everywhere to thank our
veterans for their service and honor the memories of those who have fought for our country.”
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